

August 25, 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Staff,

I regret to inform you that we have one staff member in our independent living area who has tested positive for COVID-19. We are taking every step as recommended by the local health department to contain the spread.

If you had a direct exposure, you will be contacted directly about next steps.

As always, we will update you via e-mail, as well as on our website, www.arboracres.org.

Sincerely,

Andrew Applegate

President/CEO

cc: Board of Directors